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Dear ,
Thank you for the invitation. I confirm the participation of my colleagues:

- , Programme Manager - Supporting Human Rights System, EU Agency for
Fundamental Rights

- , Project Manager - Legal Research, EU Agency for Fundamental Rights.
 and  will come back to you regarding confirmation of FRA scheduled intervention,

foreseen in the programme.
All the best,

Programme Officer - Asylum and Migration
Technical Assistance & Capacity Building
European Union Agency for Fundamental Rights
Schwarzenbergplatz 11 
1040 Vienna, Austria
Tel: 
Email:
Visit us on: http://fra.europa.eu | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn

Helping to make fundamental rights a reality for everyone in the European Union

From:  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 6:32 PM
To: 

Cc:  JHAAN <JHAAN@frontex.europa.eu>
Subject: Draft agenda of on-line seminar “Understanding the influence of climate change on
Justice and Home Affairs”
Dear colleagues,



On behalf of the Frontex Presidency of the JHA Agencies Network, it is my pleasure to share with
you the draft agenda of the first JHAAN event this year – on-line seminar “Understanding the
influence of climate change on Justice and Home Affairs”, which is scheduled for 16 February.
We are pleased to announce that many internationally recognised experts agreed to participate
and share their knowledge with the JHA community.
We would like to kindly ask you to disseminate the agenda internally and send us the names of
the participants from your respective Agencies and entities by 4 February eob. There is no
particular limit to the participation, but we wish to ensure good connectivity and active
engagement. Moreover, we encourage the nominated participants to attend all panels, as we
wish to facilitate a multidisciplinary discussion and see the key issues from various angles.
We would also like to remind you that Agencies, mentioned in the agenda, are expected to make
5 minutes interventions after the panellists’ presentations. We would appreciate if the listed
Agencies could confirm their contribution to the discussion, as foreseen. Other
entities/Agencies are also invited to intervene and can be added to the agenda, should you only
wish.
Taking this occasion, we would like to mention that after the event Frontex will share a message
about the seminar in social media. We invite all of you to consider re-sharing the message,
showing the Agencies’ joint work and commitment.
Connection instructions will be shared with you in due course.
If you have any inquiries, do not hesitate to contact me with JHAAN@frontex.europa.eu in Cc.
Best regards,

Trainee
Institutional Partnership Unit, International and European Cooperation Division
FRONTEX
Frontex

European Border and Coast Guard Agency 
Plac Europejski 6, 00-844 Warsaw, Poland 
Tel: +48 22 205 9500 · Fax: +48 22 205 9501 
www.frontex.europa.eu 

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message, including any attachments, cannot be construed as automatically constituting any
form of commitment by Frontex , unless its contents clearly indicate otherwise. It is intended solely for the use of
the addressee(s). Any unauthorised disclosure, use or dissemination, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. If you
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your system.
Save the date: Fundamental Rights Forum 2021 on 11 and 12 October 2021 - Human rights: the road to Europe’s
future
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